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Date set by the committee for the return of answer: 13 April 2017 

 

With reference to the inadvertent disclosure of mobile telephone numbers of many parliamentarians and 
their staff published in the Parliamentarians’ Mobile and Telecommunications and Data Services 
Expenditure reports: 

a) How many current staff of members of the House of Representatives had their mobile telephone 
numbers inadvertently disclosed as a result of the breach? 

b) How many former staff of members of the House of Representatives had their mobile telephone 
numbers inadvertently disclosed as a result of the breach? 

c) How many current staff of senators had their mobile telephone numbers inadvertently disclosed as a 
result of the breach? 

d) How many former staff of senators had their mobile telephone numbers inadvertently disclosed as a 
result of the breach? 

 

Answer 

For security reasons it would not be appropriate to publicly provide this information. 
   


